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 Pioneer Inspire Achieve Collaborate Create  
 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 8th April, EYFS and KS1 will be holding an Easter Hat/Bonnet Parade. We 
encourage children to create an Easter hat or bonnet at home and bring it to school on the 
morning of the event. 
 
Parents are warmly invited to join us at 11.15am or 2:45 pm to watch the children proudly 
parade around the KS1 playground wearing their homemade creations (weather permitting). 
 
We hope you can join us to celebrate this special occasion! 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss French 
 


